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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Joseph— For creating a mathematical problem 
to solve in Power Maths 

7J Musa— For being calm in the morning 

7L Lucy— For helping with extra classroom jobs 

8J 
Ayaan— For his positive attitude and motivation 
during fitness lessons  

8R Jamal— For amazing participation in literacy 

9A 
Marwa— For great work in a group and lovely 
signing this week 

Y9 Jay— For great effort in guided reading 

10R 
Rumana— For independently walking to the bus 
stop after school 

10RM 
Naieem— For coming into school calmly and 
working hard in lessons 

11C 
Alhaji— For his imaginative Arts award dragon 
mask 

Y11 
Junior— For excellent concentration and 
independent work in PSHE  

12C 
Oyin— For maturely following the school rules 
and instructions 

12L 
Tarique— For being more responsible and 
sensible  

Y12 
Israa— For working well in all subjects 
especially Swimming 

13K Teniola— For showing maturity in PE  

13L 
Dean— For having a great attitude and coping 
well at a difficult time 

14R 
Stephane— For positive and mature behaviour 
at college 

14S Amimul— For working hard in Maths 

Star of the Week 

Cai 12L  

For exceptional independent work 
on fractions 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Further to my letter earlier in the week, I confirm that 
school will be fully open on Wednesday 1st February. 
Business Links day will go ahead. Kindly note that 
Senior Staff will be in class all day and our capacity to 
get back to you will be limited. There will be no after 
school clubs on Wednesday 1st February. Staff coming 
into school are facing train strikes and a challenging day 
and they will need to get home as soon as possible. 
Please make sure, if your son/ daughter usually attends 
after school clubs that they are collected promptly at 
3pm. 

 

While we are opening fully on Wednesday 1st February 
we understand our colleagues concerns about the 
funding of Education and the reasons for the action they 
are taking. 

 

Our parent group is meeting on Monday from 10-30AM. 
During the meeting we will be giving small tours of new 
spaces in the school. Do come along. Please contact 
Don Burford (info.hpgroup@aol.com) if you have any 
questions. Thanks to parents who attended the Year 8 
parent’s evening on Monday. 

 

Friendship Fortnight starts on Monday, we have lots of 
activities planned including a friendship disco on Friday 
10th February! 

 

Have a good weekend, 

 

Eileen 

Wednesday 1st  

February:  

School will remain open 

and Business Links Day 

will go ahead as planned. 

There will be no clubs. 
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School Council 
This year the school council has started meeting again.  

Pupils meet each half term and have already decided 

on what projects they would like to focus on this year.  

Attached are the projects they have chosen to focus 

on as well as the recent agenda from our January 

meeting.  All school council members have their photo 

on display in the school so that pupils know who they 

can go to for suggestions to improve our school. 


